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 Janice Lough OBJ2014/5915/P 13/10/2014  20:29:13 Yet another basement application - for a basement swimming pool.

40 Frognal Lane

Hampstead has many underground streams and areas of sandy soil.

In December 2011 Councillor Knight stood inside a hole that had opened up on Redington Road. 

The underground surveys that applicants are asked to carry out are paid for by the applicant? 

NW3 is unsuitable for the mass excavation of basements that we are now seeing.

Instead of every house having a private swimming pool, why not extend the hours of the Swiss Cottage 

leisure centre and remove some of the parking restrictions.

Please could you clarify how much Camden loses financially if it refuses permission for a basement 

excavation but the applicant appeals?

Is it the case that the council then suffers a financial penalty?

Thank you for reading these comments

95 Redington Road

NW3 7RR
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